
 
 

October 26, 2020 
 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re: In re The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion Energy Ohio, Case No. 19-468-GA-ALT  
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 

In its reply brief in the above-captioned proceeding filed on October 19, 2020, the 
Commission Staff proposed changes to the tariff sheets, Joint Exhibit 3.0, Original Sheet No. 1 
and No. 2, which were attached to the Stipulation and Recommendation (Stipulation) filed on 
August 31, 2020. (See Staff Rep. Br. at 15.)  

 
The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion Energy Ohio (DEO) has reviewed Staff’s 

proposed changes to the tariff sheets, has no objection to changes, and recommends that the 
Commission adopt them. Please note, however, that DEO’s acceptance of the Staff tariff changes 
is conditioned upon an otherwise unmodified Stipulation and DEO reserves the right to take a 
different position if a material modification of the Stipulation occurs. 
 

Please note that a copy of this correspondence will be filed electronically in the above-
captioned docket. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Christopher T. Kennedy     
Counsel for The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a 
Dominion Energy Ohio 
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